
Notice
Tentative Vacancy for the Round-1-2

Request for verification of
Subject-wise total number of Seats

All Participating Medical/ Dental Colleges/
Institutions are requested to verify the correctness of
the vacancy position (please confirm total number of PG
{MD/MS/Diploma & MDS} seats for your college
subject-wise), shown in respect of their colleges by
12.02.2015, 04:00 PM by e-mail (on e-mail id
adgme@nic.in).

Note: the category-wise distribution has been done as
per scheme approved by the Hon’ble Supreme Court.

In case no information is received by 04:00 PM of
12.02.2015 then it will be presumed that the vacancy
position shown as tentative Vacancy for Round – 1-2, is
correct and treated as Final Vacancy for allotment of
seats.

In case the letter of renewal of permission in case of MDS
seats only/letter of permission for increase of PG seats is



issued by the Central Government after posting of this
notice, the colleges must report the same to MCC
through e-mail, fax and speed post along with copy of
Central Govt. letter so that the permitted seats not
included in Round 1 and 2 are included in Round -3.

Posted on 06.02.2015


